
The Marion County Board of Education has completed its annual evaluation of Superintendent 
Chris Brady for the 2023-2024 school year. Last year, the board asked that Mr. Brady focus on 
the Instructional and Human Resource Leadership standards. As board members, we commend 
Mr. Brady on the district's impressive academic gains and improvement in overall staff culture. 
The board feels that Mr. Brady not only exceeded the standard in the areas of Instructional and 
Human Resource Leadership, but also the standard for Strategic, Managerial, Cultural, and 
Influential Leadership.  
 
As we move into the 2024-2025 school year, the Marion County Board of Education wants Mr. 
Brady to continue his efforts in the area of Instructional Leadership to ensure that Marion 
County Public Schools continues to achieve consistent academic growth. He will also maintain a 
focus on Human Resource Leadership in order to attract, retain, and recruit exceptional staff to 
support our students and their families. The Marion County Board of Education has also asked 
Mr. Brady to invest energy into the area of Strategic Leadership to ensure that MCPS's new 
mission and vision are working statements that drive our district forward.  
 
 
 


